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February 25, 2021 
 
Members of the Greeley City Council & Mayor John Gates 
City Clerk’s Office 
1000 10th Street 
Greeley, CO 80631 
 
Subject – Support for the City of Greeley’s Terry Ranch Project 
 
Dear Council Members & Mayor Gates: 
 
On behalf of HighPoint Resources, I am writing to express our support for the Terry Ranch 
Project.  Greeley has long been recognized for its foresight and innovation in securing water 
resources to meet the City’s needs, and the Terry Ranch Project is just the latest expression 
of this spirit of innovation.  This project will allow Greeley to continue to provide the water 
needed for residents and industry alike while keeping the water rates low and ensuring 
reliable back-up supply needed during drought years. 
 
As a proud member of the greater Greeley-area business community, HighPoint Resources 
recognizes the critical role that abundant and inexpensive water will continue to play in growth 
of businesses and residences throughout the area.  We commend the City of Greeley for 
pursuing an innovative project such as this and whole-heartedly support the Terry Ranch 
Project. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 970-270-2853 or ddennison@hpres.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Doug Dennison 
Director of Community Affairs 
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